
From: Nancy Morris
To: City Council
Subject: Please preserve the wetlands and our parks from unchecked development in Shoreline
Date: Monday, May 02, 2016 2:39:11 PM
Importance: High

Dear Council:
Please preserve Shoreline's own inherent natural resources that includes Paramount
 Park and Twin Ponds Park.  "Wetlands are vital for clean water and wildlife habitat
 and the Paramount Park is one of the largest in Shoreline at 6.9 acres."  It will be
 deleterious to Shoreline's future residents and our wildlife to lose such valuable open
 space.  Use good science and not  pro-developers'  agendas to make the best decisions on
 such important issues.  Please listen to an engaged and informed public that went out of
 its way to comment and submit a science based report from an actual wetland scientist.

Regards,
Nancy Morris
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